
 

© 19/04/2024 Ecole Française de Bâle  

 

April 2024 

 

THE EFDB NEWSLETTER 

New plateform - EDUKA 

  

 

 

 

 

 

Visit of the policewoman 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

Calcul@Tice 

 

 

 

 

 

Field trip to Idosia 
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The French School of 

Basel provides parents 

with a new 

administrative 

management platform 

for its students, 

EDUKA. 

This will simplify all the formalities required of 
families, including: 

• New registrations and re-enrollments, 
• Registration for extracurricular activities, 
• Consultation, verification, and updating of 

administrative data. 
 

Mrs Heidi Schneider, a policewoman from the 

city of Basel came to the 2nd grade (CE1) 

The students had the opportunity to have an initiation to 

scootering. They first had a theory session followed by practice. 

This month, students from 3rd and 4th 

grades participated in the competition, 

and each of them received a diploma 

with the mention "Excellent". 

 

The students of the 4th/5th/6th grades visited the premises of 

Idorsia, a pharmaceutical laboratory, on Monday 15 April. 

It was an opportunity to engage in chemistry, molecular biology, 

and even 3D numerical simulation of proteins! 
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A very special visitor 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Life at the Maternelle 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Book fair 

 

 

Dates to remember 

Back to school : Monday 6 May 2024, 8am 

Language exams : 

- DELF : Saturday 25 May 2024 

- CAMBRIDGE : (depending on the level) 

o Exam Key And Pet for Schools : Saturday 25 May 2024 

o Young Learners 7-12 years old : Pre A1 Starters, A1 Movers, A2 Flyers : Thursday 20 June 2024 

- GOETHE : Thursday 25 June 2024 

140th anniversary : Saturday 22 June 2024 

The students of Moyenne Section continued their study 

of birds in German class: the chicken was highlighted. 

"Méla" came to visit them. The children of the Petite Section and even 

the daycare also had the chance to see her and pet her. A beautiful 

memory for everyone! 

The program included 

readings, drawing 

workshops, and various 

questions about writing 

and illustration. 

As part of the Saint-Louis 

Book Fair, several 

authors visited the 

elementary and Grande 

Section classes. 

Upon returning from 

the Easter weekend, a 

delicious discovery 

awaited the children. 

Parents were able to appreciate 

the work of photographer Zolger 

Olivier by attending the screening 

of photographs taken during the 

dance session. 

Collective realisation :  

  

 

Creating a painting in the style of Jasper Johns 

 

Runners and javelin throwers on the style of Roald Bradstock 


